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27th June 2018 

 

 

Product Discontinuation Notification – PDN 03/2018 

 

 

SUBJECT:  FERROXCUBE 3F45 material  

 

 

 
To streamline FXC material range, all ferrite cores made out of 3F45 material are being withdrawn.  

You may place last time buy order within the time frame given below.  

 

 

 

Last time order: 31st October 2018 

Last shipment: 30th March 2019 

 

 

Ferroxcube 3F45 material will be replaced by its successor Ferroxcube 3F46 material. 

 
 

 

 

We regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, but we are very eager to supply your future 

requirements with our updated product line-up. We appreciate our business relationship and look forward to your 

continued interest in our products. 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued by: Ferroxcube Product Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For further information please contact your nearest Ferroxcube sales office, which will also support 
you in selecting a suitable substitute. The addresses of our worldwide sales network are presented at www.ferroxcube.com 


